
Community consultation report  

Engineering and Technology precinct 

New teaching and research facilities 

J03 - Electrical Engineering building 

 

The University held a Community Briefing on Tuesday 14 November 2017 at 6pm to meet the NSW 

Department of Planning and Environment Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARS) 

that were issued for the project. The briefing was to provide information about the proposed project 

and to identify any matters for consideration raised by meeting attendees.  

Two hundred invitations (Attachment 1) were letterbox dropped to the surrounding community and an 

email invitation (Attachment 2) and a follow up reminder (Attachment 3) was sent to REDWatch, 

Residents Acting in Defence of Darlington, Chippendale Residents Interest Group as well as being sent 

to interested individual community members. 

Four members of the local community attended the presentation provided by the Project Director, 

Seamus O’Connell (Attachment 4). No major issues of concern were raised in relation to the proposed 

building. 

The link to the Department’s Major Projects page where the project was listed at the time was sent to 

the participants for their information. 

  



 

 

 


